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I totally support all-terrain vehicles be allowed to operate on Oregon highways, 

particularly in rural and forested areas. As an older person, enjoying the outdoors is 

becoming more difficult. Many outdoor activities I like would be more enjoyable and 

easier using all-terrain vehicles. All-terrain vehicles, do to their size and what they are 

designed for, can negotiate many rural roads better than typical, everyday vehicles. 

 

Thank you 


